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Elma Hamming

From: Bruce Cummings <b.cummings@okeeferanch.ca>

Sent: Sunday, September 29, 2024 1:22 PM

To: Elma Hamming

Subject: O’Keefe Ranch request for Operating Grant

Hello Elma, 

 

 

On behalf of the O’Keefe Ranch & Interior Heritage Society I am requesting the City of Vernon’s assistance with an 

operating grant for 2025.   Our operating expenses have been increasing rapidly to a large extent due to utilities and 

inflation in general.  

Therefore, we are requesting an operating grant of $150,000 for the 2024 fiscal year. 

 

I would be pleased to discuss this further should you have questions. 

 

Regards, 

Bruce Cummings, President 

O’Keefe Ranch & Interior Heritage Society 

I acknowledge that I live within the ancestral, traditional, and unceded territory of the Syilx Nation. 

City of Vernon Disclaimer: This transmission (including any attachments) may contain confidential information, 

privileged material (including material protected by the FOI act or other applicable privileges), or constitute non-public 

information. Any use of this information by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you have received 

this transmission in error, please immediately reply to the sender and delete this information from your system. Use, 

dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of this transmission by unintended recipients is not authorized and may be 

unlawful.  
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